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Resource Centre for the Differently Abled (RCDA) 

 

On 13 January 2020, the differently abled students took part in the 
Pongal celebration organized by the College management. 
Rangoli, poem writing and elocution competitions were 
conducted. The first internal examination of the semester started 
on 24.01.2020 and completed on 30.01.2020. The resource centre 
organised the scribes for the entire examinations with the support 
of Sathya Sai organization. Around 400 scribes assisted the 
differently abled in the examination.  

Internal examinations held on 29.01.2020 

 

 

 



 


